
..

'
..

,,

A9

v'

ARKANSAS POWER & LIGHT COMPANY
POST OFFICE BOX 551 UTTLE ROCK. ARKANSAS 72203 (501) 371-4000

March 8, 1985

"
1CAN038504

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
ATTN: Mr. J. F. Stolz, Chief

Operating Reactors Branch #4
Division of Licensing

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

SUBJECT: Arkansas Nuclear One - Unit 1
Docket No. 50-313
License No. OPR-51
Revised ANO-1 Second 10-Year
Inservice Inspection Program Submittal

Gentlemen:

Our letter dated January 31, 1985, (1CAN018507) stated that we anticipated
making our proposed ANO-1 Second 10-Year Inservice Inspection Program
submittal by February 28, 1985. This program, which has been updated to
meet the requirements of the 1980 ASME Section XI code with addenda through
Winter 1981 (except for Subsection IWE), is enclosed for NRC's review and
approval. Please note that:

The applicable P& ids were transmitted with our submittal dated*

August 27, 1984, (1CAN088410)

The applicable Inservice Inspection (ISI) Relief Requests were*

transmitted with our letter dated February 4, 1985, (1CAN028501);
and

Since our letter dated January 31, 1985, we have discussed the*

applicability of Subtection IWE requirements with Mr. Guy Vissing
of your staff. We understand that the requirements of Subsection
IWE are not presently imposed upon Commission licensees and that
applicability of Subsection IWE will be considered separately by
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.NRC'at a later date. (See Federal Register /Vol. 48,
~.No. 26/ Monday, February-7, 1983). Therefore, AP&L proposes'not to

.

'

incorporate Subsection-IWE-requirements at this time into our
second 10 year ISI Program for ANO-1.

'Very truly yours,
.

.-r

J. Ted Enos. -r'
: Manager, Licensing- -
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